
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

                    Friday, 19th April 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 5 – Kew Gardens 
 
Each year group has the opportunity to visit one of the parks which have inspired our team names.  

The visit will be to the Royal Botanic Gardens at Kew; home to the largest collection of living plants. 

Event  Visit to Royal Botanical Gardens at Kew 

Curriculum impact This trip will link to: 
- Science learning about plant life cycles 
- Geography learning about biomes. 

When Friday 5th July 2024 

Timing 9.00am - 3.00pm  

Cost £20 per child 

Additional 
Information 

The children will travel to and from the park by coach. 
 
Your child will need: 

- to wear school uniform (including school shoes)  
- to dress for the weather e.g. sun hat/sun cream or raincoat 
- a packed lunch in a rucksack (no nuts, glass bottles or fizzy drinks).  

 
Please remember to cancel a hot meal if already ordered. 

Action required Please reply and pay on the School Gateway (either using the app or login via 
website www.schoolgateway.com) by Friday, 14h June. 

We need some adult helpers to accompany this trip. If you hold a current DBS 
check and are able to assist on this new date, please reply in the comments box 
when making payment for the trip.   

 
Thank you for your support.  We hope the children enjoy their day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
The Year 5 Team 
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